
Baptism 
Baptism is celebrated on the second and fourth 
Sunday of the month. Please call the parish office to 
schedule. 

 

Pastoral Care of the Sick 
Please call the parish office when you or a loved one 
is sick at home or in the hospital for visitation with 
the Eucharist and for The Anointing of the Sick. 

 

Marriage   
Couples should contact the parish office at least one 
year before the potential wedding date. 

New Parishioners should register as soon as possible   
          Please contact the parish office 
 

Religious Education (CCD) 
  
      Please log-on to www.ololchurchnj.org for 
     Calendar and parish events 
 

Parish Office Hours:  
7:30 am -12 noon. 1:00-3:00 pm, Monday , Tuesday 

 Wednesday. Thursday and Friday 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MASS INTENTIONS FOR THE WEEK 

 

  MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 18 

7:00 p.m. Richard Dallas req M/M John Bieglecki 

TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 19  

7:00 a.m. Patricia Kapp req Pat Laudino 

                WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 20 

7:00 a.m. Robert Haggerty rerq M/M Thomas Olson 

     THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 21 

7:00 a.m.  Daniel F. Jackson req Altar Rosary 

FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 22 

7:00 a.m   Frederick Olson req Lukach Family 

 

SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 23 

7:00 a.m.  Michael Powers req Govlick Family 

5:00 p.m.  Intention of Parishioners 

 

SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 24 

7:30 a.m    Charles Dlabik req Mirella and Family 

 9:00 a.m   Edmund Gonch req Pat and Dave Miller 

10:30 a.m   Donald Pentz req Pentz Family 

 12 Noon   Teresa  Pavlis req Olson Family 
                                             

September 17, 2017 – Twenty Fourth Sunday in 

Ordinary Time. 

 
SANCTUARY LIGHT is burning for the Special 

Intention of LaCava Family 

 
FLOWERS FOR OUR ALTARS 

In mem Frank Leccese req Maria & Carl Lund 
Happy 50th Anni. to Rosetta and John Colaizzi 
In mem Al Longuillo req Betty 
In Thanksgiving req Pisacka Family 
Safe Travel req Pisacka Family 
To order flowers for our altar call Kay Zinevich at 
732-828-5986. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
CCD NEWS 
REGISTRATION FOR 2017/18 CCD SCHOOL 
YEAR IS NOW CLOSED. 
 
FROM FATHER ED 
The summer is ended and our thoughts go back to 
school.  We always are in need of religion teachers 
for CCD. Our need is desperate because we are 
expanding to three days of classes.   We will meet 
on Tuesday Wednesday and Thursday evenings 
and there is an urgent need for Thursdays.  Please 
help us, especially if your kid is in CCD. This is a 
fun thing for couples to do together.  Please notify 
Mrs. Renee Young  at 732-325-7005 
 
LAST WEEK’S OFFERTORY COLLECTION 
AMOUNTED TO $6300.50 
ON LINE - $893.00 
MONEY COUNTERS FOR 4th  SUNDAY –
RABINSKAS AND REINHARD. 
 
ROSARIES 
Please place your old rosaries for Rosaries Around 
the World in the boxes provided at the entrances of 
the church.  Thank you. 
 
OLOL COMMUNITY WELCOMES WITH  GREAT 
JOY OUR NEWLY BAPTIZED:  THOMAS  RYAN 
QUINN, son of Sean and Jennifer and JULIA 
MAEVE  RIEHLE, daughter of Ronald and Kristen. 
 
OLOL COMJMUNITY CONGRATULATES  
Rosetta and John Colaizzi on the occasion of their 
50th Wedding Anniversary. 
 
LECTORS 
We are still in need of lectors for certain Masses.  If 
you can help please call the rectory and leave your 
name and number. Masses available:  5 p.m. 
10:30 a.m. and 12 noon. 
 
 
 

http://www.ololchurchnj.org/


 
 

 
 

 
SCHEDULE FOR NEXT WEEKEND 4TH SUNDAY OF THE MONTH 

CELEBRANT 
 SERVERS    LECTORS  EMS. 
SAT SEPT. 23   
5:00 PM      FR. ED DEKOVICS    FLORCZAK  FLORCZAK 

          
SUN. SEPT, 24 
7:30 A.M.    FR. ED SULLIVAN & BOSTJANCIC   LYNCH  STAHL 
9:00 A.M.    FR. ED                       YATSKO    MILLER  TOTH 
10:30 A.M.  FR. KELLY                         ESSER & THOMPSON   NEEDED  SKARZYNSKI 
12 NOON    FR. KELLY   THOMAS    COLAIZZI  YOUNG 
  
COMMUNION TO SHUT-INS DEVRIES 
 

 
CHRISTMAS BAZAAR 
Christmas Bazaar!  Yes, planning is underway!  
Please mark your calendar for Saturday, Dec. 
2, 2017.Please see today’s insert. 
 
 
BOXTOPS 
It is time to drop all those pink BOXTOPS into 
the containers at the church entrances.  Also 
send in any register BONUS BOXTOPS you 
may have received when shopping.  Our 
submission is due  early October.  Please fill 
the containers by October 1, 2017.  Thank you 
for your continuing support. 
 
 
HERO’S WALK 
Hero’s Walk for Life! 
Saturday, October 7, 2017 
9 a.m. to 12 p.m. 
Merrill Park, Iselin (Rain or Shine) 
Benefitting the lifesaving work of Life Choices 
Resource Center 
Confirmation Service Hours Provided 
DJ, Refreshments, Games – Family Fun 
No Distance or Time Restrictions! 
Be a HERO and Make the Difference in the 
Life of an unborn child. 
Register or DONATY today @ 
www.LifeChoices RC.com or download a 
pledge form 
$200 raised proved 1 free ultrasound! 
Call 732-516-9011 or TEXT 848-229-7634 with 
questions 
 
 

 
 
FALL OPEN HOUSE 
SUNDAY, OCTOBER 15, 2017 
1:00 – 4:00 P.M 
Meet our faculty, tour our new facility, hear 
about our technology 
Learn about our sports, clubs and 
organizations 
Student Guides 
Brochures available 
Refreshments served. 
All are welcome! 
7th Graders Are Encouraged to Get An Early 
Start! 
Call Bishop Ahr for further info or directions 
732-549-1108 X620 
Or visit us on the Web at bgahs.org 
 
YOUR’RE INVITED 
2017 CHAMPIONS FOR CATHOLIC 
CHARITIES DINNER 
Monday, October 16 – The Palace at 
Somerset Park 
6:30 p.m. Cocktails – 7:30 p.m. Dinner 
You will hear how America Standard, the well-
known plumbing supply company that is part of 
LIXIL, joined forces with Catholic Charities to 
renovate Naomi’s Way giving 12 low-income 
families a safe and attractive place to call their 
own. For dinner reservations and sponsorship 
opportunities, call 732-562-2438 or visit 
www.diometuchen.org/champions. 
 
 
 
 

http://www.lifechoices/

